
SLCC NEWS 

May 16, 2025 

 

  
1. May 17th – 10:00 a.m. Ladies there will be a craft day at the church.  This has been cancelled 

due to lack of participation. 
2. May 18th – We will be having graduation activities for your graduating seniors.  Please stay 

after church and spend time with these teens and let them feel your SLCC love. 
3. May 25th – Pepperoni Roll order forms and money due. 
4. May 25th – SKA will be having a bake sale.  This money will be used to help someone go to 

camp. 
5. May 25th – Ladies gift exchange.  Please put your gifts on the table at the back of the 

sanctuary. 
6. June 1 – the church is going bowling.  The cost is approximately $25.00 for lane and shoe 

rental.  We will be able to give more accurate cost as soon as we have more information.  
Time is to be determined.  They open at 1:00 so I’m thinking we will go around that time. 

7. June 7th – we will be making pepperoni rolls.  I will give you the location and time later.  It 
would be great if we had a huge turnout to make them.  Remember the more that participate 
the faster it goes.  Plus, we ALWAYS have a great time! 

8. June 8th – The teens will be hosting a fundraiser luncheon.  The money earned from this 
event will go towards those that work camp.  The menu is Taco Bar. 

9. June 15 – Father Day 
10. June 21 – The teens will be sponsoring a car wash. 
11. June 22 – SKA bake sale.  This will go towards helping someone go to camp. 
12. July 1 – The church is going to watch the Dirty Birds play ball.  The cost of tickets is 

approximately 12.00.  We will give out more information as this becomes available. 
13. July 12th – The teen will be hosting a car wash. 
14. July 21 – 25 – Teen Camp.  We are holding camp at Parchment Valley Camp in Ripley.  The 

cost will be 186.00 per camper.  Parents of camper and adult campers there will be 
contracts at the Coffee Bar Sunday to be filled out.  There is a deposit of $30.00 due at the 
time of turning in the contract. 

15. August 9th – we will be having a church/back to school picnic.  I will give more details later. 

 

Pastor and I want to thank all those that worked at the landscaping work party.  It looks great.  Keep 
watching for the final product.  We are so thankful!!!! 

 

Pastor and I also want to thank Stacie Boggess and Erin Herdman for their work on Mother’s Day!  I 
want everyone to know that the wonderful words I spoke regarding Sharon were written by Stacie 
Boggess.  She always does such a great job writing and getting the essence of what needs to be 
said.  I think Sharon was surprised!!!!! 


